
Director of State Child Rights Protection and Adoption Service 

under the Ministry of Social Security and Labour 

 

Odeta Tarvydien÷ 

Dear families, 

 

We are excited and pleased to invite you once again to the annual 

meeting of adoptive families. This year the meeting is taking place 

from the 5th till the 7th of August in resort “Viktorija”, located in Vištytis, 

district of Vilkaviškis.  

 

This is a great opportunity to discuss relevant issues, to enjoy each 

other’s company and to have fun summer weekend. During the meet-

ing parents will be invited to participate in the workshop “Parents and 

Children” while children will be engaged in various creative and playful 

activities. In the evening all adults and children will have fun in joyful 

and cosy party.  

 

Please to inform us about your participation till the 1st of July, indicat-

ing the number of adults and children (please specify the age) in-

volved. Contact person – senior specialist Jurgita Vaitkut÷, e-mail:  

jurgita.vaitkute@ivaikinimas.lt 

 


